
Real Estate open houses come under the following policy:  The open 

house is for other real estate agents, not for the public, therefore the 

Public Access Policy does not come into play.  This practice has worked 

satisfactorily several times to date and it much quicker and easier than 

the Public Access Policy.  For the seller, each agent that views the open 

house represents many potential buyers.  For the subdivision, it reduces 

traffic and congestion on our roads.  This is a win for anyone moving 

property in our subdivision. 

 


